
If you have any questions please contact 

Rena Ford (MHSA) 

fordre@mendocinocounty.org 

707-472-2724 

Nicole Bochman (MHSA) 

bochmann@mendocinocounty.org  

707-472-2357 

Mendocino County Invites You To The 

Mental Health Services Act Listening Sessions  

For the Upcoming Three Year Plan. 

Potential providers are encouraged to attend to learn about the Three 
Year Planning Process. 

MHSA Stakeholders have a direct say in what types of programs are  

funded through MHSA. 

All are Invited to Participate! 

 Wednesday, July 27, 2022 

Fort Bragg, Coast Hospitality Center, 101 N Franklin Street 95437 

1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 

 

Wednesday, August 3, 2022 

Covelo, Yuki Trails, 23000 Henderson Road 95428 

2:00 pm - 4:00 pm 

 

Tuesday, August 30, 2022 in Conjunction with Stakeholder Forum 

Point Arena, The Center, 200 Main Street 95468 

12:00 pm - 2:00 pm 

 

Wednesday, August 31, 2022 

Ukiah, Conference Rm 1, 1120 South Dora Street, 95482  

And Via Zoom  

https://mendocinocounty.zoom.us/j/84787038638  

3:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

https://www.mendocinocounty.org
https://www.mendocinocounty.org
file:///C:/Users/bochmann/Documents/Zoom

